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June 22, 1997

Ronald A. Dahl

2110 Wyandot Drive

Denver, Colorado 80221

June 22, 1997
Francis Holicky

RR1 Box 101

Dalton, MN 56324
Dear Francis:
I will try to explain better how I think your family is related to mine.

Please share this letter with your entire family.

Simond Dahl and Borre Dahl were brothers.

Borre’s daughter Olena Dahl and Simond’s son, John Dahl,  (my grandfather), were first cousins.

Olena married Sigurd Skrove and her son Sanford and John’s son Kenneth Dahl, (my father), were second cousins.

Sigurd’s daughters Deborah and Leona, and Kenneth’s son Ronald Dahl (me) are third cousins.

You and Amanda and Jessica are fourth cousins of my daughters Kimberly, Bonnie, and Courtney.

You and your sisters are then my third cousins once removed, your mom is my third cousin, and 

your grandmother Beatrice is the wife of Sanford, my second cousin once removed.

At least that’s what my computer claims, but it’s always possible I typed something in wrong.

Thank you very much for the time you and Beatrice took to help me out, and also to find the St. Olaf cemetery.

When I got into Fergus Falls, I did get the address for the Otter Tail County Genealogical Society, which I plan to join.  I am also going to send a copy of this letter to Leona Zimmerman, to explain better how we are related.  I will ask the genealogical society what research they have done on the Formo family also.  Dan C. Formo married John Dahl’s sister Minnie Dahl, so all of the Formo descendants came in the line from Simond Dahl also.

I talked to Henry Johnson for a bit and thanked him for the help he had given me in 1985 when I last visited Dalton.  He couldn’t hear me at all, so I wrote everything down, and he seemed to understand what I was writing.  Mainly I wanted to thank him for his past help, and see how he was doing.

I never could find Simond Dahl’s gravestone, and I will do further research on it.

Marilyn Dahl Hensley in St. Cloud is my second cousin.  Her father was Arnold Dahl, and Arnold’s father was Conrad Dahl.  Conrad was a brother of my grandfather John Dahl.  She has a lot  more information than I do, and I plan to write her soon to get a copy of her information.

We are also related to the Wicks in at least two marriages.  Borre Dahl’s wife was Anna Wick, and Ole Dahl’s daughter Randine Dahl married O.M. Wick.  I don’t yet know how O.M. Wick and Anna Wick were related, and I  also saw gravestones of Olava Wick and Mina Wick so I hope the Genealogical Society can help me there.

For now, I will print a chart of some of the Dahl descendants.

I would be happy to put any information you can give me on the Holicky, Skrove, or Eggum, or Wick family into my computer.  Unless you or your family have objections, I will publish it on the internet, and I will give you the internet location.

By the way, my email address is Ron@ghpd.com incase you have internet access at your school.

I will also soon send a file in the standard Gedcom genealogoy format, and hope that you can access it.  I use Family Page Maker from Broderbund for the genealogoy program.

One place I couldn’t read my writing was for the wife of Knut Eggum. I wrote Anna Ramosy Eggum, but I don’t think “Ramosy” is correct.  Beatrice or Leona could probably help me there.  Also, I found the gravestone of Christian K. and Oline Eggum but I do not know the maiden name of Oline Eggum.  I would like to put that in my charts if possib.e
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